

20, AVENUE APPIA - CH-1211 GENEVA 27 - SWITZERLAND - TEL CENTRAL +41 22 791 2111 - FAX CENTRAL +41 22 791 3111 - WWW.WHO.INT

Tel. direct:

+41 22 791 1360

Fax direct:

E-mail:

nonstateactors@who.int

In reply please

refer to:

Mr Thomas Schwarz Executive Secretary

Medicus Mundi International. Network

Health for All

Murbacherstrasse 34

4013 Basel Suisse

Your reference: EB150(13)

31 January 2022

Dear Mr Schwarz,

On behalf of the Director-General I am pleased to inform you that at its 150th session in January 2022, the Executive Board of the World Health Organization (WHO) decided to maintain Medicus Mundi International. Network Health for All (MMI) in official relations with WHO. In making the decision, the Executive Board commended the continuing dedication of your entity in supporting the work of WHO. Please find attached a copy of the decision (Document EB150(13)).

Our colleague Onyema Ajeubor (ajueboro@who.int), in the Health Workforce Department, serves as the WHO Designated Technical Officer (DTO) for our official relations. In this capacity Dr Ajuebor is the focal point for effective implementation of the agreed activities, co-development and validation of annual reports and sharing of information with relevant departments within WHO.

Kindly note that implementation will be reviewed by the Executive Board in January 2025, according to the triennial schedule.

I look forward to our continuing collaboration towards WHO's mission to promote health, keep the world safe and serve the vulnerable.

Yours sincerely,

Loubna Al Atlassi

Director a.i.

Office of Compliance, Risk Management and Ethics

ENCL: Decision EB150(13) – EB150/39 Annex 2

CC: Director of Department and Designated Technical Officer (DTO)

・世界卫生组织・منظمة الصحة العالمية